
United Nations S/2004/875

 

Security Council Distr.: General
29 October 2004

Original: English

04-58018 (E)    011104

*0458018*

Letter dated 28 October 2004 from the President of the
Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that, as requested, your letter dated
18 October 2004 (S/2004/874) concerning your proposal to extend the mandate of
the United Nations Peace-building Support Office in the Central African Republic,
which expires on 31 December 2004, for an additional year, until 31 December
2005, has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security Council.
They take note of the proposal contained in your letter.

(Signed) Emyr Jones Parry
President of the Security Council


